
Relevant Representation from Cllr Andrew Davis 

 

Re: Rose and Crown, East Street, Warminster 

 

From: Davis, Andrew  
Sent: 09 September 2010 22:03 
To: Jones, Maggie 
Subject: Rose & Crown East Street Warminster  

  Re:   Rose & Crown  East Street  Warminster      
  
  Dear Maggie  
  
Following a conversation with your colleague today as you were on leave, 
please find my comments on the Rose & Crown  East Street  Warminster  
Application 
  
  
As the local councillor for this area  I have been made aware of a number of 
objections to this application ( some of which have been forwarded to you 
already )  
  
 Mainly on the grounds of......        Noise  
                                                      Car parking  
                                                      and  anti social behaviour  
  
        In my opinion I can agree with these objections and would ask you to 
consider them most strongly when deciding your recommending your decision 
  
  
            Thank you  
  
                   Regards,   Andrew  Davis  
                              (  Warminster East ) 
 


